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Keep up to date with all the fantastic things going 

on in school on  our school twitter account.        

Follow us: @canon_burrows 

Citizen of the week 

Amelia M, Year  1 

For showing kindness & generosity to her class 

Miss Drake’s, Miss Muzyka’s & Mr Horne’s 

Classes 

Miss Drake’s 

 Class 

On Wednesday, Year 4 led us all in a special online 

Remembrance Day collective worship, during 

which we held our two minutes silence to            

remember all those who have lost their lives in war. 

Some of the children have created 

poppy artwork, which is now         

installed in the quiet garden, so   

children can have a moment of   

reflection. 

This week we have shown our Christian value of peace. 

Jesus said: “Blessed are the peacemakers, for they shall be called children of 
God.” (Matthew 5:9). Peace-making actions can range from helping to 
resolve conflict to creating space for stillness. Peace, in the sense of total 
well-being, is God’s intention for the whole of creation, and is a promise that 
awaits ultimate fulfilment. 

This week we came together virtually, to commemorate Remembrance Day 
and observe the two minutes silence. We considered how the effort of the 
soldiers has given us the level of peace we experience. 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week and 

on Monday we would like everyone 

to wear odd socks, so we 

can celebrate what makes us 

all unique! 

We would like to wish a Happy Diwali to all 
those in our community who will be celebrating 

this weekend. 
Reading reminder! Please remember to keep reading! This 

half term we will be looking out for children who are reading 
5 times per week with parents – you can record this 
in your child’s reading diary with a short comment. 
These children will receive a certificate at the end of 

the half term. 



 

 

 

Please could all parents/carers make sure that notifications are turned on on their SchoolComms App.  
 

Nursery Admissions January 2021 
We have Nursery places available for children who turned 3 years old between September 1st 2020 and December 31st 

2020, to begin in January 2021. Please contact the school office for an application form.  
 

Reception Admissions September 2021 
Application forms for Reception places for September 2021 are being posted out today. 

 
Contact details for the school office: 

admin@canonburrows.co.uk 
0161 330 4755 

Please can parents/carers ensure that their children are 
coming to school in suitable outerwear for the weather. 
All children will be outside every day,  whatever the 

weather, so please make sure they have a warm,           
waterproof coat with a hood and sensible shoes. 

We still have some places available for 

breakfast club this half-term, if you would 

like your child to attend please 

email the school office for a place.                  

admin@canonburrows.co.uk. 

Start Back Gates – Y2, 3, 5 & 6  Front Gates -  N, R, Y1 
& 4 

08:45 

 

Staggered start 1   

Families A, B & C  

Staggered start 1  

Families A, B & C  

08:50 

 

Staggered start 2 

Families D, E, F, G & H  

Staggered start 2 

Families D, E, F, G & H  

08:55 

 

Staggered start 3 

Families I, J K, L, M & N. 

Staggered start 3 

Families I, J K, L, M & N  

09:00 

 

 Staggered start 4 

Families O, P Q, R & S  

 Staggered start 4 

Families O, P Q, R & S  

09:05 

 

 Staggered start 5 

Families T, U V, W, X Y & Z  

 Staggered start 5 

Families T, U V, W, X Y & 
Z  

Thank you to all parents/carers for adapting to our new drop off 
times. Here is a reminder of the amended times that are now in place. 

Please note the school gates will close at 9:10am 

School drop off & pick up 

Thank you for your continued      
patience & support with regards to 
dropping off & collecting children 

from school. Please can you ensure 
you are following the guidance    

below. 
 

 Please adhere strictly to your 
drop off & collection times & do 
not loiter outside the school 
gates. 

 Maintain social distancing at all 
times during drop off & pick up. 

 We kindly ask  
parents/carers to 
wear face         
coverings when 
they drop off & 
pick up their children. 

 Please can parents/carers avoid 
waiting on the vets car park, as 
this is where their consultations 
are currently taking place. 

Thank you to all those who have started sending in toys for our Christmas  

Appeal.  

This year we are collecting new unwrapped toys, books & gifts for children 

aged 0-14 years old, to send to the Wood Street Mission in Manchester, who 

will help struggling families provide their children with a gift this Christmas. We 

hope to collect a wide range of gifts, suitable for all the age groups, such as 

Lego, jigsaws, wooden block sets, soft books, board games, craft kits,      

footballs, slippers, hats, gloves & scarves. 

More details of the type of gifts needed can be found on the website:  

https://www.woodstreetmission.org.uk/our-projects/christmas/ 

Please send in your donations by Thursday December 10th. 

Thank you to all those parents who have   
taken part in their virtual Parents Evening 

this week. Appointments for those who have 
booked a telephone call will continue to take 

place  next week. 



Blue Peter on YouTube at CBBC has just been 
launched. Subscribe at 

https://www.youtube.com/bluepeter - and don’t 
forget to watch the live programme on CBBC at 

5.30pm every week, or on BBC iPlayer. 

Blue Peter is the longest running kids TV show in the 
world and they are uploading videos that are       

suitable for 5-11 year olds. They have world record 
breaking challenges, arts and crafts, environmental 
videos, cooking and baking how tos, inspirational 

films, gaming, celebrity appearances, dance routines 
and music performances. They also feature ways of 

getting a Blue Peter badge, behind the scenes     
footage and extra content about their incredible    
presenters Adam, Lindsey, Mwaksy, Richie and   

Henry the Blue Peter dog. 

https://bit.ly/3hNvZjR
https://www.youtube.com/bluepeter

